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                  International Union of Bricklayers
                 and Allied Craftworkers

                        Local # 1, Alberta
October 7, 2020
Dear Members:
It is with regret that once again the General Meeting in Calgary on October 14th, 2020 will have to be cancelled due to Covid-19 restrictions.
Your Executive Board’s main concern is the Health and Safety of our Membership and their Families.  The size of our Meeting Rooms do not adequately provide enough space to meet the requirements for social distancing.  However with that said we also believe it is vital to keep the lines of communication open with our Membership.

We are presently looking at alternative Meeting Rooms to proceed with our November Meeting in Edmonton and December Meeting in Calgary.

In the meantime, both Offices are open if you have any questions or concerns.  Please give us a call or come down to the Halls to discuss any matters.

Fraternally, 
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Alan Ramsay

Business Manager / Financial Secretary

Head Office


10724-113 Street N. W.


Edmonton, Alberta  T5H 3H8


Phone:  780-426-7545


Fax:  780-425-9201





Southern Office:


100-5325-1A Street S.W.


Calgary, Alberta  T2H 0E5


Phone:  403-252-2180


Fax:  403-252-5495











